
 

St Paul’s C of E Primary School 

Keeping You Safe  
SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 

• Do you have concerns?  

• Has someone made a disclosure?  

• Who can you talk to?  
At St Paul’s the safety of our children is of upmost importance. It is everyone’s responsibility to 

safeguard our children but speak to one of the people below if you are worried. 
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If you have a concern about the safety of a child contact Wolverhampton Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub by 

clicking here or by phone; 01902 555392 

                Opening times:  Monday to Thursday 8:30am to 5pm, Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm   

          Outside of the above hours for emergencies on 01902 552999 

If the child or young person is at immediate risk of serious harm dial 999 
If you suspect or believe a child is suffering or is likely to suffer Significant Harm, including any form of 

mistreatment or abuse, you must report your concerns.   All referrals must be confirmed within one hour 
by completing the on-line multi agency referral form (MARF).  

Working together to help safeguard 
our children 

https://www.wolverhamptonsafeguarding.org.uk/report-a-concern
https://marf.wolverhampton.gov.uk/

